
Dear Readers, 
       You will notice that there are two versions of our publications list in this issue of LINKS: 
 1.)  The original list is in chronological order with the newest publication at the top of the list.  
 2.) The new version of our publications list divides the state into three regions - northern, central and 
southern.  Within each region towns are listed alphabetically. This list might be easier to use if you are trying to 
identify which books are available for specific churches in or near the town your ancestor lived in.  In addition we 
have added the names of missions and closed parishes whose records are included in the books. 
 As you peruse the two lists you will sometimes notice slight differences between the titles.  This occurred 
because we made the names on the new list consistent with what appears in the books.  We have added book 
numbers on both lists to help clarify any differences in the titles.  Please feel free to contact us with any questions at 
mail@vt-fcgs.org. 
 We hope the addition of this new list will be helpful to you in using or in choosing to buy our publications.   
 Many local parishes have told us that our committees’ work to preserve the parish records has been 
valuable. Time after time we hear how researchers have found information on ancestors in these books that could 
not be found any other way.  
 We are grateful for the work the members of the publishing committee have donated to this cause over our 
twenty plus years.   
  
            
 


